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23rd May 2024 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please note that our school uniform supplier, Smarty Schoolwear, has been in place now for 2 years.  I attach 
some information for you including the price list.  School uniform can be purchased on line through the 
following link 
 
www.smartyschoolwear.co.uk  
  
Uniform can be ordered online and delivered to either your home or to school. Delivery to school continues to 
be on a weekly basis (term time only) and will be free of charge. You can also visit the store in Hatfield if you 
prefer. We will be open for 2 days over the summer holidays from 9 am to 4 pm to allow collections of uniform 
on Wednesday 21st August and Wednesday 28th August 2024.  However, if these dates are not convenient, 
please contact the school office who will try their best to accommodate a different date if possible. 
 
We will continue to share economical sustainable items for parents.  These will be available half termly.   
 
If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant there will be a limited number of items available which will 
be funded by the school.  
 
I would welcome any feedback from you regarding this service. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Portia Ward 
School Business Manager  
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